WCHL; Chapel Hill, North Carolina; 1360 kc/s:

Jim Heavner, General Manager

January 30, 1969

Mr, John Sampson
4148 Wycliff Drive
Winston-Salem, North Carolina 27106

Dear John:

This will verify your reception of

WCHL on December 1L, 1968.
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Jim Heavner
Vice President

WCHL RADIO/ 1721 East Franklin Street/ Chapel Hill, North Carolina 27514



